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PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

No. 517/2012 
 
Date: 14th August 2012 
 
 
Line Wall Road – Reinstatement of Road after Sewers Emergency Works were 

completed by Line Wall Promenade. 
 
The Highways Section of the Technical Services Department will commence works to 
reinstate the area of Line Wall Road and the Promenade where emergency works to 
repair the main sewer were undertaken. Temporary traffic diversions will be 
implemented on a daily basis from 7.00 pm to no later than 12.00 midnight for a 
period not exceeding two weeks. Two way traffic flows will be maintained although at 
times the use of stop and go hand signals might be necessary.  
 
Should there be a need to close the northbound lane along Line Wall Road for 
specific periods due to operational needs, traffic will be diverted southbound from 
Cathedral Square to continue north via Queensway. Temporary road works signs will 
be placed on the approach to the works area to guide drivers through the site.  
 
The Government would like to take this opportunity to apologise to the general public 
for any inconvenience that these works may cause to them. 
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